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From: waynerifer@gmail.com
To: TSP comments
Subject: To the Rocky Habitat Working Group
Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 8:11:34 PM


Dear Working Group members,
I strongly support Marine Conservation Area designation for Ecola Point and Chapman Point
under the Oregon Rocky Habitat Management Strategy.  It is vital that these sites, and others
under consideration, be provided recognition and that their unique qualities be protected. When I
was younger and more mobile I was a regular visitor to these rocky habitats since they provide the
most intimate experience with sea life and Oregon’s sea-coast interface. For me, and for many
others, the rocky shorelines are the preeminent experience of Oregon. Please work for their
conservation and promote their responsible enjoyment by the public.
 
Regards from a proud and now retired Oregon native,
Wayne
 
Wayne Rifer


1975 NW 113th Ave.
Portland, OR 97229 USA
Home: +1 503-644-0294
Mobile: +1 503-329-8267
waynerifer@gmail.com
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